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Comments: Hello, 

I am writing concerning the proposed OSV changes. Snowmobiles are incredibly dangerous and usually come

with inexperienced and over confident users. I caution against expanding use to preserve critical winter habitat

and save funds that will be spent on the inevitable SAR operations that will have to happen with wider

snowmobile use. 


